
HB 1537

My testimony is in support of HB 1537 and I ask that you give this bill a Do Pass. This bill helps protect residents of
North Dakota who identify within a minority population. Not only this but it also recognizes the experiences of individuals
who identify within these minority populations. It recognizes the fact that people have experienced hate in North Dakota.
I personally have experienced hate in North Dakota. By passing this bill you are taking a stand to say that hate will no
longer be accepted here.

Thank you for your time.

Best regards,

Leah Wozniak 


